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Dear Macikall: 

(To Leonaro. L. Mackall, at Jena) 

FROM THE EEGIUS PROFESSOR OF MBDICilIB, OXFORD. 
Oct. 16, 1912. 

I an very sorry about the hitch with reference to your paper. 
I have just had this letter from Pollard which explains matters. The society 
has ,vhat I thinlr is an unfortunate plan of having only one paper at each 
session, and he thought the subject you gave would not have drawn out an 
audience. 

I am awfully sorry I have not been able tog-et out this autumn, but 
there have been so many things here to keep me. 

You need not return this letter. I think I have secured the Pagel 
(Berlin) libra.r<J - a unique collection of medico-historical works. 
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Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


